
Information to be included in all Legislation authorizing Entering into Contracts: 

 

 

The names of all companies bidding, or submitting an RFP or RFQ  

 

Paul Peterson Company 

 

 

The location by City and State of all companies bidding, or submitting an RFP or RFQ 

 

Paul Peterson Company – Columbus, Ohio 

 

 

The status, Majority, MBE or FBE, of all companies bidding, or submitting an RFP or RFQ 

 

Paul Peterson Company - Majority 

 

 

A full description of all work to be performed including a full description of work to be 

performed during any known phasing of the contract 

 

The Department of Public Utilities, Division of Power maintains the Freeway Lighting and 

Roadway Utility Traffic Control Services within the City of Columbus and requires traffic control 

services to provide single lane closures on the median lanes in both directions on the freeway 

system to allow for City employees to replace lighting equipment.  Formal bids for Freeway 

Lighting and Roadway Utility Traffic Control Services were solicited in Bid Express and Vendor 

Services, RFQ008956, and one bid was received and opened by the Director of Public Utilities on 

May 16, 2018. 

 

 

A narrative timeline for the contract including a beginning date, beginning and ending dates for 

known phases of the contract and a projected ending date. 

 

Year 1 – September 1, 2018 – August 31, 2019 

Year 2 – September 1, 2019 – August 31, 2020 

Year 3 – September 1, 2020 – August 31, 2021 

Year 4 – September 1, 2021 – August 31, 2022 

 

An estimate of the full estimated cost of the Contract including a separate estimate of any and all 

phases or proposed future contract modifications. 

 

Year 1 - $80,000.00 

Year 2 - $80,000.00 

Year 3 - $80,000.00 

Year 4 - $80,000.00 

 


